The pupil premium grant is additional money provided to schools to enable them to support those pupils who are considered disadvantaged.
The chosen measure is the entitlement of Free School Meals within the last 6 years. The funding for this year is based on pupil numbers from the previous academic year and in
2017-18 is £67,900 for 35 pupils. The following diagrams show how this will be spent in the coming year and the intended outcome and impact for those children.
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